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Apollo Hospitals inks pact with Fiji univ for healthcare

Apollo Hospitals has signed a memorandum of understanding (MoU) with the Fiji National University to upgrade and improve 
healthcare services in Fiji through the construction of an Apollo Tele-clinic.

The MoU was signed by joint managing director of Apollo Group of Hospitals, Ms Sangita Reddy and vice-chancellor of Fiji 
National University.The MoU entails initiatives including enhancement of the healthcare infrastructure in Fiji, enabling better 
access to high quality care for the people there using telemedicine facilities and sharing of content on medical education and 
training programmes. It also facilitates patients to be referred to Apollo Hospitals for advance treatment.

"Through the establishment of the Tele-Clinic we will be strengthening our ties with FNU as well as the Fiji Government," said 
Ms Reddy.
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